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PROGRESS ON SCRUTINY PROJECTS 

Review Methodology Type of 

report 

Expected 

date for 

report to 

Cabinet 

Comments 

Continue 
participation in 
Joint Overview & 
Scrutiny 
Committee 
(JHOSC) for 
Shaping a 
Healthier Future 
Programme  

Joint 
Committee  

Update 
reports will 
be provided 
for 
O&S/Health 
and Social 
Care sub 
committee 
and Cabinet 
(for 
information)  

As 
required  

The JHOSC meeting set up for Oct/Nov was 
cancelled. The next meeting will take place 
on 5 December and will consider: 
 
1. EXPLANATION OF THE 

ACCOUNTABLE CARE SYSTEM 
2. UPDATE ON HUBS 
3. UPDATE ON NHS MATTERS 
4. UPDATE ON ROYAL COLLEGE OF 

NURSING’S CONCERNS ABOUT THE 
STP. 

Regen Financing  Challenge 
Panel and 
Field Visits  

Final Report 
to O&S and 
Cabinet 
(Scrutiny 
Report)  

27 Nov 
2017 

Final report was submitted for consideration 
at November O&S and was referred to 
Cabinet in November, at this meeting it was 
deferred for consideration at the December 
meeting of Cabinet.  A follow up session will 
be arranged in the new year to consider the 
revised regen finance model and an 
addendum to the report produced in order to 
complete the review. 

Centre for Public 
Scrutiny – Review 
of Scrutiny in 
Harrow 
 
 
 
 
 
 

CFPS led 
review 
comprising 
research and 
workshops 

Final report 
to O&S, 
cabinet and 
possibly 
Council 

Jan/Feb 
TBC 

Report has now been received and was 
discussed at Scrutiny Leadership Group on 
22 November. Scrutiny Cllrs and Officers 
are now working on an action plan for how 
the Council intends to take forward and 
implement the recommendations. The 
action plan will focus on: 

1. A new shared vision/focus for 
scrutiny 

2. A new process for devising the 
scrutiny work programme 

3. Changes to  business in committee 
4. Information sharing protocol and 

scrutiny leads role profile 
5. Behaviours 
6. Other mechanisms for member 

engagement 



 Annual Health 
Scrutiny Research  

Health Sub-
Committee 
led review 
comprising 
research, 
field visits  

Final report 
to Cabinet 
(Scrutiny 
Report) 

March 
2018 

Research and evidence gathering and field 
visits will take place between October -
December 2017 and the research written up 
and presented at the March committee. 

 Visit to extra care and sheltered 
accommodation in the borough of 
Waltham Forest was carried out in 
October 

 Visit to extra care accommodation in 
Southwark planned for Monday 27th 
November 

 Visit to Watkins House planned for 
30th November 

 Visit to Milmans (Annie’s Place) 
arranged for Thursday 30th 
November, to meet with carers and 
residents diagnosed with dementia 

 

 

Contact: Rachel Gapp, Head of Policy. Tel: 020 8416 8774 


